
 

 

 

 

 

  

Thursday 18th September 2020 

Dear Parents,  

Re: Class Dojo App 

I am writing to inform you that we have recently set up Class Dojo accounts for each child across the 

school. By now, you should have received a letter detailing how to download, join and set up your Class 

Dojo account for your child / children.  

Class Dojo is a behaviour system we use in school where each child has an avatar that earns points for 

positive behaviours and great work in school. This means you will receive notifications every time your 

child receives a point for positive behaviours or for working hard.  

In terms of data protection, all of your child’s information is kept safe on ClassDojo. Only they, their 

teachers, and you as their parents can see their information. Additionally, each of the children are given an 

avatar, so their faces are not visible on the account. 

Class Dojo will give you the facility to communicate with the class teacher. However, although you can 

message your child’s class teacher through the Class Dojo app, we are asking parents to continue to email 

teachers directly or contact them via phone. We are looking into how we can develop Class Dojo even 

further in the near future. 

We hope that you find Class Dojo to be a convenient and exciting way of being made aware of how your 

child is displaying positive behaviours in school. We hope you enjoy connecting with us and your child / 

children through Class Dojo to see all of the positive behaviours they display around school.  

 Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Healy 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 


